
 

 

Quarterly Report – Region 5      April 2022 

 

Have been real busy since the last meeting making sure my chapters and 

states send in their by-laws. Working with them on elections for chapters 

and states. Will be having our state convention along with Indiana in May 

And Ohio and Illinois will be having theirs in June, holding elections. Have 

asked Sharon Hobbs to come to Michigan convention to report on Paper 

Safe and she has accepted.   

 

Penny Meinhardt, Region 5 Director 

 


